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Summary
• Question

– City Council is being asked to consider authorizing staff to
award a Bid and provide direction on the Lions Roar
Newsletter.

• Options
– Recommended:

1. Approve.

2. Allow limited editions and pages.

– Denial

– Other

• Declaration
– This is a City Council discretion.



Purpose / Background

• The City of Leon Valley has created and distributed a City 
Newsletter since the early 1960’s. 

• The Lion’s Roar is produced six times a calendar year and 
includes factual and informative City news.  

• City Council advised staff to seek updated bid proposals. 

• City created and advertised a Request for Proposals on August 
8, 2024. 

• Proposals were due September 12, 2024, and one company 
submitted by the deadline.*  (*another bid was received after the 

posted deadline and was incomplete)



Background

• RFP posted in The Echo, City website, and sent directly to 
potential vendors.  

• Current numbers
– 3,021 mailed

– 400 COLV & Apartments

Lions Roar
20 pages $6,987 

16 pages

$    

5,819.00 

12 pages

$    

5,196.00 

8 pages 

$    

3,997.72 

4 pages

$    

3,300.68 

inserts

$    

1,637.05 

Total Cost (Miscellaneous)
$  

26,937.02 



Fiscal Impact
Bid Results: 



Recommendation

• City Council Discretion


